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02 February 2024
Save the Date /// EOA Congress Olympia

Dear colleagues,

It is our distinct pleasure to announce the next EOA Congress to take place in
Olympia, Greece, from 24 to 28 September 2024. The theme of the congress will be
"Perspectives of the Olympic Movement after the Paris Games".

We are very pleased that the Hellenic Olympic Academy in cooperation with the
International Olympic Academy have offered to host our event for this year. The EOA
General Assembly will be held as part of the Congress. An invitation as well as more
information about the programme and registration will follow in the next months.

Kind regards,

/\A, i peny

Prof. Dr. Manfred Laemmer
President, EOA
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